
 
OREGON STATE REPRESENTATIVE 

PAUL HOLVEY 
DISTRICT 8 

 

April 30th, 2021 
 
 
RE: Review of Proposed OR-OSHA Rule under ORS 183.335(16) 
 
Christine Drazan 
Oregon State Representative 
District 39 
 
Cc: Speaker Tina Kotek 
 
 
Representative Drazan, 
 
I received your request, dated April 27, 2021, for a review by the House Committee on Business 
and Labor of a proposed rule for compliance with legislation according to ORS 183.335(16).  The 
request is in reference to the proposed rule from Oregon Occupational Safety and Health 
Administration titled “Rules Addressing the COVID-19 Health Emergency in All Oregon 
Workplaces”.  
 
I have decided to schedule the review by the Committee for May 5 at 3:15 pm for the purposes 
of fulfilling the statutory review process under 183.335 (16).  
 
 
Respectfully,  
 

 
 
Paul Holvey  
Oregon State Representative 
District 8  
Chair, House Committee on Business and Labor 


